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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Historic Preservation Commission Site Visit 
Monday, July 31, 2023, at 10:30 a.m. 
250 Brewer Rd., Sedona, AZ 86336  

 
This is to notify the public that a quorum of the Sedona Historic Preservation Commission will be 
participating in a site visit of the Ranger Station historic buildings. This will take place on Monday, July 31 
at 10:30 a.m. at 250 Brewer Rd.  
 
The purpose of the site visit is for the Commission to discuss the interior rehabilitation of the historic house 
and barn with the Public Works Department staff and consulting architect. 

 
While this is not an official Historic Preservation Commission meeting, public notice is given for this event 
because of the potential that quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or Committees may be present 
at one time. 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ ______________________________________ 
Steve Mertes, Director of Community Development Date 


